
[bookmark: _Hlk85445880]CALL FOR PRESENTERS!!!


[bookmark: _Hlk85445933]The Southeast Desalting Association (SEDA) is developing the program for its 2024 Symposium which will be held June 2024 in Tampa, Florida

The program committee has determined that the topics to be presented during the Symposium will be in the following areas, specifically with regard to membrane treatment in drinking water and wastewater applications. 

•	Reverse Osmosis and Nanofiltration (RO/NF)
•	Microfiltration and Ultrafiltration (MF/UF)
•	Membrane Bio-Reactors (MBR)
•	Source Water Issues and Membrane Pretreatment
•	New Membrane Applications and Technologies
•	New Facility Case Studies
•	Staff Training and Start-Up 
•	Case Studies - Overcoming Operations Challenges
·       Organizational Management
·       Regulatory Update – PFAS, Florida Potable Reuse  
•	Troubleshooting and Cleaning 
•	Post Treatment & Distribution
•	Treatment of Emerging Contaminants (PFAS, Microplastics)
•	Process Instrumentation, Monitoring, and Controls
•	Managing and Leveraging Operating Data
•	Concentrate Disposal Methods and Issues
•	Regulatory and Permitting Issues – Lead & Copper
•	Equipment Used in Membrane Treatment
•	Direct/Indirect Potable Reuse Applications
•	Research and Innovation in Membranes


Important Dates to Remember:
· Friday, January 12, 2024 – Deadline for submission of speaker bio and abstract form
· Friday, February 16, 2024 – Notification of selected presenters
· Friday, May 5, 2024 – Deadline for PowerPoint presentations from selected speakers. Presentations must be submitted on the template provided by SEDA. A technical paper is not required.

Please contact Michele Miller at admin@southeastdesalting.com or 772-781-7698, with any questions.
On behalf of our program committee, we look forward to receiving your submittals!








